
 

 
 
 
 
On Tuesday 2nd September 2025 staff from all seven Our Lady of Grace Academy Trust 
schools came together for a Mass of thanksgiving at St Stephen’s Church Manor Park, 
celebrating all school staff and to mark the beginning of the new academic year.  
The event was a lovely opportunity for teachers and support staff to join in prayer, 
reflect on their vocation and strengthen their shared commitment to serving students.   
It was a beautiful and inspiring start to the year for everyone involved. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


